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CITY OF APPLETON      Charge to: 11020  REPRINTS – 2 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

#4-15 

 

RE: Proposed Zone Change 

 
A public hearing will be held in the Council Chambers, City Hall, Appleton, Wisconsin, on November 18, 

2015, at 7:00 P.M., or as soon thereafter as can be heard, to consider the following proposed zone change: 

 
Rezoning #4-15 – Along E. Glenhurst Lane and east of N. Ballard Road (Tax Id. #31-1-6501-00 

and 31-1-6501-02), from C-O Commercial/Office District to R-3 Multifamily Residential District. 

 

LEGAL DESCRIPTION : 

 
Lots 1 and 2, Apple Creek Center Subdivision, being part of the NW ¼ of the SW ¼ Section 7, T21N, 

R18E, City of Appleton, Outagamie County, Wisconsin including to the midpoint of the adjacent road 

right-of-way. 

 

November 6, 2015 

 

JAMIE L. GRIESBACH 

Deputy City Clerk 

 
RUN: November 7, 2015 

 November 10, 2015 


